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Year 4 Singers at the Winter Fair  
 Saturday 16th December 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to sing at the Winter Fair on 
Saturday 16th December. This is an opportunity for our year 4 children to perform songs 
from the Young Voices repertoire that they’ve been learning in their music lessons.  
 
The winter fair starts at 11am and the choir will be singing at 11.30am in the hall. Please 
bring them to school at around 11.15am to get ready. Their performance will last 
approximately 15 minutes. 
 
Before and after their performance, the children will be free to enjoy the rest of the stalls 
and activities at the fair along with their peers. The expectation is that you supervise your 
children when they are not singing. 
 
Please return the slip below to confirm that your child will be able to attend and that you 
are happy to bring them to and from the hall for their performance. 
 
They can’t wait to bring you all some good, festive cheer to the Winter Fair! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Merritt-Hall (Primary Music & Languages Lead) 
North Star Academy Trust 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this slip to Mr. Merritt-Hall by Tuesday 12th December.  
 
Child’s Name…………………………….………………………………….……............... Class…….……..................  

 
Winter Fair at 11.15am on Saturday 16th December 

 
My child will attend the Winter Fair. 
 
My child will not attend the Winter Fair. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………… Date………..………………………….      

 


